October 9, 2007
Ms. Sheila Birrell
Clerk
Town of Markham
101 Town Centre Blvd
Markham, On L3R 9W3

Dear Ms. Birrell,

Markham African Caribbean Association is once again gearing up to host its annual
Scholarship Award Dinner and Ball. What started out as one award presented at a monthly
meeting, has developed into an annually anticipated gala affair attended by high-ranking
government officials and other distinguished guests from our diverse community.

We would like to invite you to mark your calendar and attend this year’s event!

The Premier Ballroom & 3" November 2007
Convention Centre 6:00 p.m. - 1:00 a.m.
9019 Leslie Street, Richmond Hill

Tickets: $75.00 per person

On behalf of the Board of Directors, volunteers, parents and children, we would like to thank you
for your past support and encourage you to join us for this, our 20" Annual Scholarship Award
Dinner and Ball. Your organization can purchase a table that seats 10 for your executives, or you
can sponsor 10 youth to attend. Your contribution will go a long way in showing young people that
as a community we have a vested interest in their success.

Your continued support will allow non-profit organizations, such as MACA, to continue providing
the services we have offered children and parents for the past 20 years. The community as a whole
benefits from our efforts towards inter-racial and inter-cultural harmony, and towards educational
achievement among our young people. We are confident that through annual fundraising efforts
we will continue to expand our services to meet the demands of our changing and growing
community.

For tickets or further information, please contact our office at 905-294-5033 or by email at
maca_education@rogers.com

Sincerely,

Ann Ferguson
Chair, Scholarship Committee

7060 Markham Road, Markham, Ontario L3S 4M7
Telephone: (905) 294-5033 Fax: (905) 294-5033
maca_education@rogers.com




